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Student Development partnered with Communications and Marketing
Commission for our spring conference this year at Gulf Coast State College
The annual conference at 90 registered attendees and offered professional
development sessions from several areas of Student Affairs. Included at the
conference was:
o An AFC legislative updated provided by Dr. John Holdnak
o Sessions explaining FRS benefits
o Leadership, Advising, First year experiences, Financial Aid, Customer
Service, Student Development Theory, Verbal Judo for effective
communication, Public Speaking, and best practice presentations.
This year’s Exemplary Practice winner was Tracy Glidden for the Step Up
Program from College of Central Florida.
The conference feedback was overwhelmingly positive.
Our conference included the Anchorage Children’s Home as a Community
Service Project and donated personal and educational supplies for local
children living in the shelter.
We also had a beach clean-up morning.



